
SCHOOL NEWS - 11th March 2022

Value of the month: Integrity

SATs and Phonic meetings

Mrs Waring would like to invite all Y6 parents to a SATs meeting on Thursday 24th March at 2.30pm.

Mrs Odhams will be holding a Phonics check meeting for Year 1 parents on Monday 25th April at 3.30pm. A

Year 2 SATs meeting will be held on 27th April at 2.45pm.

Facebook notification approval

We have taken off the request for us to approve

your items in order for you to be able to

communicate and support one another more easily.

Please note that we will monitor this in the first

instance as we hope that any queries regarding

school matters will be addressed appropriately via

the correct channels.

Parents’ evenings

On the afternoons of Monday 21 March and Wednesday

23 March you are invited to come into class and see

your child in action. There will be an opportunity to

speak to your child about their learning and look

through their books. Drop in sessions are available from

1.30pm until 3pm - no booking needed.

Following this, formal appointments are available after

school to speak to your child’s class teacher. Please

book an appointment via School Spider, the bookings

will be open tonight (Friday 11 March) at 6pm and close

at 6pm Friday 18 March. All appointments will be IN

SCHOOL.

No orienteering club Monday 21 due to parents evening.

Ukraine

Gracious God, we pray for all persons suffering from conflict.

May they be held in your loving care and protection and given the strength to endure great suffering and

hardship. Transform the hearts and minds of all those who perpetuate violence and oppression. Grant wisdom

to world leaders in advancing efforts toward world peace; may they not be compromised by self-interest and

blind indifference. We ask all this in the name of your Son Jesus, and the Holy Spirit, now and forever.

Amen.

Dress in yellow and blue on Wednesday 16th March to join in solidarity with the children of Ukraine and

donate £1 to the appeal.



Parent information and support pack: http://key.sc/3IKqZtw

How To Talk To Your Child About The War In Ukraine (YoungMinds):

https://www.youngminds.org.uk/parent/blog/top-tips-for-talking-to-your-young-person-about-the-events
-in-ukraine/

Team Hazelbury

Members of staff are taking part in the Race for life on 14th May for an amazing cause. If you can sponsor us

we would greatly appreciate it.

https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/team/team-hazelbury

Pot of Gold and Credit Zone winners!!!!!!

A massive well done and congratulations to:

George, Jayden, Caleb and Tabitha in Owls and Catherine in Kestrels for reaching their Pot of Gold.

Lily T for reaching her bronze award.  They have been working so hard.

We are really proud of you.  Keep up the hard work!

Learner of the week...

Barn Owls: Lenny Day for his imaginative soup during role play.

Owls: George for creating a fantastic house for Goldilocks.

Kestrels: Daniel M for improving the presentation of his work.

Hawks: Zac for working really hard all week to complete all his work to an amazing standard.

Eagles: Alfie for calm behaviour and running his lunchtime club responsibly.

Attendance

The overall attendance for this academic year is currently 96%.  Our aim is to have an attendance figure over

this percentage.

Overall school attendance this week is 93.8%. Please ensure your child is in school if they are well enough.

Class: Week beginning: 7 March 2022

Owls 100% - WELL DONE OWLS

Kestrels 94.4%

Hawks 95.6%

Eagles 90.3%

Dates for your diary:

Tuesday 15 March - Science Dome in school

Wednesday 16 March - Wear blue and yellow for Ukraine appeal

Thursday 17 March - Reception children Height & Weight and hearing tests

Friday 18 March - Red Nose Day and cake sale after school

https://email.kjbm.safeguardinginschools.co.uk/c/eJyFj71uhDAQhJ_maKJDxj9gFy4SJZFOKdOlQYu9gA-wiW0u4u3DRSnSRdpiVrujbwYXcHOb9xX1y10-xQDWQMoF_lyc1bTiUnJOBCtGXQnZgKptIwzpGOPIakaxV0xwJlHRIrmMv65GVEQKWsx6zHk9sccTfT1mwr1M5hDs8vb5kb-KBVOCAduE3mJsbTjIXk_XbikT9DhsEK3zg_PJjCHMqTSh3KbfgBZnd8O435lCyUbVopJ14TQllBJGGlJzWfGSWF7JpgHJRV8rRU-c_EuIegTvYTxWSN1-TgvEfBhtiAmzCZs3bi6HcLs_Z_1-VH-4PJ8o-1Me1rX1sKCe4AqdO6ccIvYx-JzOawx2M9kFX1htuVAd-QYiYIOq
https://email.kjbm.safeguardinginschools.co.uk/c/eJyFUMFu5CAM_ZrJpSIiBBJy4NDVtlLP_YCRE5yEJsEIyIzm75epethbJUs2tt_D7-EBbr_mR0Dz9iz_RAI7QcoVfk-cNaKRWkvJVVutBudOCt00qlHjIPvBtvMMYmpt142z1W2VXMYfVK8arpWodrPmHNKlfb2I9xL3-71-0OmXw3mbaopLfW6lHyCiz6UYd1pKyhRYdiGxmSLLsG_OLywTK9jIvglYwJjIMxjpzCyvyPBWKBJznp1bBOex8FQHpgQLXhN6i_FqqUjzZvsajzrBjMsJ0RZu59O0Eu2pnqhc9OOAxd3dMD6eotSg-6FTje4qZwQXgre8553Ujay5lY3ue9BSzd0wiIvkv_4QzQrew1qekMYHSwfEXICWYsI8FYmT2-uFbs_lbD6Lty8ffy-i_c9dCOHq4UCzwReMjqVMEedITxtCJHtO2ZGvrLFSDSP_BwVCqQo
https://email.kjbm.safeguardinginschools.co.uk/c/eJyFUMFu5CAM_ZrJpSIiBBJy4NDVtlLP_YCRE5yEJsEIyIzm75epethbJUs2tt_D7-EBbr_mR0Dz9iz_RAI7QcoVfk-cNaKRWkvJVVutBudOCt00qlHjIPvBtvMMYmpt142z1W2VXMYfVK8arpWodrPmHNKlfb2I9xL3-71-0OmXw3mbaopLfW6lHyCiz6UYd1pKyhRYdiGxmSLLsG_OLywTK9jIvglYwJjIMxjpzCyvyPBWKBJznp1bBOex8FQHpgQLXhN6i_FqqUjzZvsajzrBjMsJ0RZu59O0Eu2pnqhc9OOAxd3dMD6eotSg-6FTje4qZwQXgre8553Ujay5lY3ue9BSzd0wiIvkv_4QzQrew1qekMYHSwfEXICWYsI8FYmT2-uFbs_lbD6Lty8ffy-i_c9dCOHq4UCzwReMjqVMEedITxtCJHtO2ZGvrLFSDSP_BwVCqQo
https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/team/team-hazelbury


Monday 21st March and Wednesday 23rd March - Open afternoon for all classes (drop in sessions from

1pm)

Monday 21st March and Wednesday 23rd March - Kestrels and Hawks Parents’ Evening

Wednesday 23rd March - Owls Parents’ Evening

Wednesday 23rd March and Thursday 24th March - Eagles Parents’ Evening

Thursday 24 March 2.30pm - Y6 SATs parents’ meeting

Wednesday 30 March - Class group photos to be taken by Fraser Portraits

Friday 8 April - Last day of term

Have a lovely weekend.

Mrs Waring and all staff at Hazelbury Bryan Primary School.


